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Dr. Hector Perez Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I very much enjoyed reading Joyce Saenz Harris' article
about you. It was interesting, informative, and very well
written.

On behalf of The University of Texas at Austin, I
express our deep appreciation for your continuing interest
and support and for all that you do for higher education and
The University of Texas at Austin. Thank you and best
personal regards.

Sincerely, /,

Williad H. Cunningha*
President
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